
 

 
Construction Notification

March 23, 2025

Amtrak is committed to conducting this work in a manner that is least disruptive to the
community. For your safety, we ask that you please keep all children and pets away from the
construction area.
 
During construction, you can expect:

Workers and construction vehicles in and around the construction site
Increased noise levels, consistent with typical construction activity
Intermittent closure of sidewalks and walkways
Temporary parking restrictions, when needed

Ongoing Activities
Crews continue to conduct surveys, complete preconstruction inspections, install instrumentation
and monitoring devices, and complete utility investigations throughout the Program area.

Demolition
Contractors continue to complete demolition activities at 2355 W Franklin Street and 2235
Edmondson Avenue. They have placed steel fence with screening at these locations as a safety
measure to keep people safe from construction activity. 

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=81cadfae-7519-4f41-b0c1-89b0df222412


Utility Work
Crews continue relocating utilities on N Pulaski, N Brice and W Lanvale Streets. As a part of the
water line relocation in the N Payson area, crews will perform meter connection tie-ins which will
require planned water outages. Impacted homes will receive advance notification.

Traffic Impacts
We now have road closures in place at:

W Lanvale Street from N Pulaski Street to N Brice Street
N Pulaski Street from W Lafayette Avenue to Harlem Avenue

Please drive safely and heed the directions of any flaggers directing you through construction
work areas.

PLEASE NOTE: 
Crews generally work Monday through Friday from 7:00am to 5:00pm, weather permitting.
Construction activities are subject to change and modifications to the schedule may become
necessary due to weather delays or other unforeseen conditions. Please use caution when
traveling in construction areas.
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